
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th September 2013 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We would like to invite you to an ICT E-Safety evening at school.  

 

The evening will provide you with the information about how to keep you and your children 

safe when using information technology and will also provide guidance on the safe use of the 

Internet at home. Alongside this we will share with you the E-Safety advice that the children 

receive at school. 

 

The evening will take place on Thursday 19th September from 6:00 – 7:30. Please note that 

the event is not suitable for children. 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 11th 

September at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R. Turner and C Bradley 

 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME: __________________________________ CLASS:________________________ 

 

NUMBER OF ADULTS ATTENDING ICT EVENING:__________ 

 

SIGNED:_______________________________________________ 


